
contained in the document AECL/KAERI/US DOS Joint

Development Program for the Direct Use of Spent PWR

Fuel in-CANDU <DUPIC), dated November 1995.

The Embassy of the United States of America han

the honor to confirm that the proposala set forth in

the Department' s Note are acceptable te the Government

of the United States of America and that the

Department'a Note and this reply shall'constitute an

agreement between the Government of the United States

of Axnerica and the Government cf Canada which uhaîl

enter into force on the date of this Note.

The Embassy takes this oppprtunity te renew te the

Department cf Foreign Affaira and International Trade

the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vladiir P. Sanm>alew
Embassy of the United States of America,

Ottawa, April 17, 1997


